13. AKAROA-WAIREWA COMMUNITY BOARD DISCRETIONARY FUNDING APPLICATION

The Board resolved to allocate $3,000 from its Discretionary Fund, to the 2007 Bastille Day
Celebrations.

Members suggested that the Bastille Day Committee approach other funding agencies for additional
sponsorship of the Bastille Day celebrations.

Members also discussed the allocation of the remaining monies in the Discretionary Fund, which had
to be expended before the end of the financial year. It was questioned whether there was some ability
for the Board to have the money carried forward to the following year, however this appeared unlikely
under the Council's current policy. Members felt that the availability of the funding should be
advertised and applications sought from community groups.

The Board decided to ask staff to initiate a process for the balance of the Discretionary Funding to be
expended by 30 June 2007.
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